
  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Cynthia Walker
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS); FielderStaff; ChenStaff; MahmoodStaff;

SauterStaff
Subject: Support Lurie"s Fentanyl Emergency Ordinances
Date: Thursday, January 30, 2025 8:50:42 AM

 

   Message to the Board of Supervisors and Mayor

From your constituent Cynthia Walker

Email cynwalk20@gmail.com

I live in District

Support Lurie's Fentanyl Emergency Ordinances

Message: Dear Supervisors,

I am writing to urge you to support Mayor Daniel
Lurie’s Fentanyl State of Emergency Legislation. 

San Francisco’s public health crisis has overtaken
our streets, creating unsafe and dangerous
environments for residents of all ages.  The current
conditions are having devastating impacts on every
aspect of life in SF. The response-to-date from city
leadership  demonstrates a total lack of compassion
and political will.

Mayor Lurie’s plan offers a crucial first step toward
addressing this humanitarian crisis by cracking down
on drug dealers and providing vital services for those
suffering on our streets.

Vote yes on the Fentanyl State of Emergency to
establish critical initiatives such as:
-  Permanent Drug Market Agency Coordination
Center
-  S.F. Hospitality Zone Task Force
-  Crisis Stabilization Unit
-  Emergency powers for procurement, contracting
 funding and hiring to ensure the on-going success of
this initiative. Mayor Lurie promises contracts WITH
accountability.

Your YES vote supports a bold and essential move
toward creating a safer, cleaner and more
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compassionate San Francisco,  one that voters
made clear they wanted. I urge you to take this
decisive step to alleviate the many burdens and
dangers this crisis has placed on our city for far too
long.  Return San Francisco’s compassion and
common sense to ensure the safety and well being
of all her residents. Vote yes to join San Francisco’s
movement for accountability and real solutions to our
city’s fentanyl crisis.  

Thank you,
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From: Scott Bowen
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS); FielderStaff; ChenStaff; MahmoodStaff;

SauterStaff
Subject: Support Lurie"s Fentanyl Emergency Ordinances
Date: Thursday, January 30, 2025 8:27:37 AM

 

   Message to the Board of Supervisors and Mayor

From your constituent Scott Bowen

Email sebowenbiz@gmail.com

I live in District

Support Lurie's Fentanyl Emergency Ordinances

Message: Dear Supervisors,

I am writing to urge you to support Mayor Daniel
Lurie’s Fentanyl State of Emergency Legislation. 

San Francisco’s public health crisis has overtaken
our streets, creating unsafe and dangerous
environments for residents of all ages.  The current
conditions are having devastating impacts on every
aspect of life in SF. The response-to-date from city
leadership  demonstrates a total lack of compassion
and political will.

Mayor Lurie’s plan offers a crucial first step toward
addressing this humanitarian crisis by cracking down
on drug dealers and providing vital services for those
suffering on our streets.

Vote yes on the Fentanyl State of Emergency to
establish critical initiatives such as:
-  Permanent Drug Market Agency Coordination
Center
-  S.F. Hospitality Zone Task Force
-  Crisis Stabilization Unit
-  Emergency powers for procurement, contracting
 funding and hiring to ensure the on-going success of
this initiative. Mayor Lurie promises contracts WITH
accountability.

Your YES vote supports a bold and essential move
toward creating a safer, cleaner and more
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compassionate San Francisco,  one that voters
made clear they wanted. I urge you to take this
decisive step to alleviate the many burdens and
dangers this crisis has placed on our city for far too
long.  Return San Francisco’s compassion and
common sense to ensure the safety and well being
of all her residents. Vote yes to join San Francisco’s
movement for accountability and real solutions to our
city’s fentanyl crisis.  

Thank you,
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From: Kimberly Karp
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS); FielderStaff; ChenStaff; MahmoodStaff;

SauterStaff
Subject: Support Lurie"s Fentanyl Emergency Ordinances
Date: Thursday, January 30, 2025 7:08:37 AM

 

   Message to the Board of Supervisors and Mayor

From your constituent Kimberly Karp

Email kim@kkpromos.com

I live in District

Support Lurie's Fentanyl Emergency Ordinances

Message: Dear Supervisors,

I am writing to urge you to support Mayor Daniel
Lurie’s Fentanyl State of Emergency Legislation. 

San Francisco’s public health crisis has overtaken
our streets, creating unsafe and dangerous
environments for residents of all ages.  The current
conditions are having devastating impacts on every
aspect of life in SF. The response-to-date from city
leadership  demonstrates a total lack of compassion
and political will.

Mayor Lurie’s plan offers a crucial first step toward
addressing this humanitarian crisis by cracking down
on drug dealers and providing vital services for those
suffering on our streets.

Vote yes on the Fentanyl State of Emergency to
establish critical initiatives such as:
-  Permanent Drug Market Agency Coordination
Center
-  S.F. Hospitality Zone Task Force
-  Crisis Stabilization Unit
-  Emergency powers for procurement, contracting
 funding and hiring to ensure the on-going success of
this initiative. Mayor Lurie promises contracts WITH
accountability.

Your YES vote supports a bold and essential move
toward creating a safer, cleaner and more
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compassionate San Francisco,  one that voters
made clear they wanted. I urge you to take this
decisive step to alleviate the many burdens and
dangers this crisis has placed on our city for far too
long.  Return San Francisco’s compassion and
common sense to ensure the safety and well being
of all her residents. Vote yes to join San Francisco’s
movement for accountability and real solutions to our
city’s fentanyl crisis.  

Thank you,
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From: V Python
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS); FielderStaff; ChenStaff; MahmoodStaff;

SauterStaff
Subject: Support Lurie"s Fentanyl Emergency Ordinances
Date: Thursday, January 30, 2025 6:05:26 AM

 

   Message to the Board of Supervisors and Mayor

From your constituent V Python

Email vpythonia@gmail.com

I live in District

Support Lurie's Fentanyl Emergency Ordinances

Message: Dear Supervisors,

Please support Mayor Daniel Lurie’s Fentanyl State
of Emergency Legislation. 

The support and enabling of addiction to fentanyl is
ruining lives and our city.

Treatment, yes! Silver foil, straws, and needles that
end up on our streets, no! I work near civic center.
There is literally feces all over the place along with
other garbage. The door of my workplace is often
blocked by crumpled, broken bodies and/or feces.
The door was rotted away by urine. Windows are
often broken. There is no kindness in presiding over
this dystopia. 

Furthermore, I want fentanyl dealers arrested,
prosecuted, and deported if they are here illegally.
The silent majority does not support sanctuary for
felons. 

Vote yes on the Fentanyl State of Emergency to
establish critical initiatives such as:
-  Permanent Drug Market Agency Coordination
Center
-  S.F. Hospitality Zone Task Force
-  Crisis Stabilization Unit
-  Emergency powers for procurement, contracting
 funding and hiring to ensure the on-going success of
this initiative. Mayor Lurie promises contracts WITH
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accountability.

Your YES vote supports a bold and essential move
toward creating a safer, cleaner and more
compassionate San Francisco,  one that voters
made clear they wanted. I urge you to take this
decisive step to alleviate the many burdens and
dangers this crisis has placed on our city for far too
long.  Return San Francisco’s compassion and
common sense to ensure the safety and well being
of all her residents. Vote yes to join San Francisco’s
movement for accountability and real solutions to our
city’s fentanyl crisis.  

Thank you,
Victoria Python
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From: Thomas Brown
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS); FielderStaff; ChenStaff; MahmoodStaff;

SauterStaff
Subject: Support Lurie"s Fentanyl Emergency Ordinances
Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 1:13:27 PM

 

   Message to the Board of Supervisors and Mayor

From your constituent Thomas Brown

Email tdbrownjr@gmail.com

I live in District

Support Lurie's Fentanyl Emergency Ordinances

Message: Dear Supervisors,

I am writing to urge you to support Mayor Daniel
Lurie’s Fentanyl State of Emergency Legislation. 

San Francisco’s public health crisis has overtaken
our streets, creating unsafe and dangerous
environments for residents of all ages.  The current
conditions are having devastating impacts on every
aspect of life in SF. The response-to-date from city
leadership  demonstrates a total lack of compassion
and political will.

Mayor Lurie’s plan offers a crucial first step toward
addressing this humanitarian crisis by cracking down
on drug dealers and providing vital services for those
suffering on our streets.

Vote yes on the Fentanyl State of Emergency to
establish critical initiatives such as:
-  Permanent Drug Market Agency Coordination
Center
-  S.F. Hospitality Zone Task Force
-  Crisis Stabilization Unit
-  Emergency powers for procurement, contracting
 funding and hiring to ensure the on-going success of
this initiative. Mayor Lurie promises contracts WITH
accountability.

Your YES vote supports a bold and essential move
toward creating a safer, cleaner and more
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compassionate San Francisco,  one that voters
made clear they wanted. I urge you to take this
decisive step to alleviate the many burdens and
dangers this crisis has placed on our city for far too
long.  Return San Francisco’s compassion and
common sense to ensure the safety and well being
of all her residents. Vote yes to join San Francisco’s
movement for accountability and real solutions to our
city’s fentanyl crisis.  

Thank you,
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From: Jotform
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Lurie, Daniel (MYR)
Subject: Support Mayor Lurie"s Fentanyl Emergency Ordinances
Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 11:35:36 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,
 

I write to urge your support for Mayor Lurie’s Fentanyl State of Emergency Legislation.
 

Fentanyl and other devastating drugs have overtaken our streets, making entire neighborhoods dangerous for
everyone, and killing hundreds every year through overdoses. 

 
This plan is a first step toward addressing this humanitarian crisis by cracking down on drug dealers and

providing vital services for those suffering on our streets. And it is an important step in reducing other crimes
ranging from murder to shoplifting, all driven by the illegal narcotics trade.

 
Vote yes on the Fentanyl State of Emergency to establish critical initiatives such as:

-  Emergency short-term powers for faster procurement, contracting and hiring to deal with this crisis.
-  Enlisting charitable donors to help finance City programs.

-  Permanent Drug Market Agency Coordination Center
-  Hospitality Zone Task Force

-  Crisis Stabilization Unit
 

We join Stop Crime SF in supporting this vote for an important step toward creating a safer and more
compassionate San Francisco.
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  This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Jotform
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Lurie, Daniel (MYR)
Subject: Support Mayor Lurie"s Fentanyl Emergency Ordinances
Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 9:22:34 AM

 

Dear Supervisors,
 

I write to urge your support for Mayor Lurie’s Fentanyl State of Emergency Legislation.
 

Fentanyl and other devastating drugs have overtaken our streets, making entire neighborhoods dangerous for
everyone, and killing hundreds every year through overdoses. 

 
This plan is a first step toward addressing this humanitarian crisis by cracking down on drug dealers and

providing vital services for those suffering on our streets. And it is an important step in reducing other crimes
ranging from murder to shoplifting, all driven by the illegal narcotics trade.

 
Vote yes on the Fentanyl State of Emergency to establish critical initiatives such as:

-  Emergency short-term powers for faster procurement, contracting and hiring to deal with this crisis.
-  Enlisting charitable donors to help finance City programs.

-  Permanent Drug Market Agency Coordination Center
-  Hospitality Zone Task Force

-  Crisis Stabilization Unit
 

We join Stop Crime SF in supporting this vote for an important step toward creating a safer and more
compassionate San Francisco.

 

mailto:tim4thefuture@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:daniel.lurie@sfgov.org
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From: michael ryan
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS); FielderStaff; ChenStaff; MahmoodStaff;

SauterStaff
Subject: Support Lurie"s Fentanyl Emergency Ordinances
Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 9:20:52 AM

 

   Message to the Board of Supervisors and Mayor

From your constituent michael ryan

Email mmryan2@hotmail.com

I live in District

Support Lurie's Fentanyl Emergency Ordinances

Message: Dear Supervisors,

I am writing to urge you to support Mayor Daniel
Lurie’s Fentanyl State of Emergency Legislation. 

San Francisco’s public health crisis has overtaken
our streets, creating unsafe and dangerous
environments for residents of all ages.  The current
conditions are having devastating impacts on every
aspect of life in SF. The response-to-date from city
leadership  demonstrates a total lack of compassion
and political will.

Mayor Lurie’s plan offers a crucial first step toward
addressing this humanitarian crisis by cracking down
on drug dealers and providing vital services for those
suffering on our streets.

Vote yes on the Fentanyl State of Emergency to
establish critical initiatives such as:
-  Permanent Drug Market Agency Coordination
Center
-  S.F. Hospitality Zone Task Force
-  Crisis Stabilization Unit
-  Emergency powers for procurement, contracting
 funding and hiring to ensure the on-going success of
this initiative. Mayor Lurie promises contracts WITH
accountability.

Your YES vote supports a bold and essential move
toward creating a safer, cleaner and more
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compassionate San Francisco,  one that voters
made clear they wanted. I urge you to take this
decisive step to alleviate the many burdens and
dangers this crisis has placed on our city for far too
long.  Return San Francisco’s compassion and
common sense to ensure the safety and well being
of all her residents. Vote yes to join San Francisco’s
movement for accountability and real solutions to our
city’s fentanyl crisis.  

Thank you,


